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D and L were both influenced by the 

churches they grew up in as they 
learned about how the Lord was 

working in the nations. They both have 
great memories of the Global Outreach 
weeks at their respective churches and 
hearing from different Global Workers.  

During these early years the Lord 
planted seeds in their hearts with a 

desire to serve oversees.

A few months into their first semester at 
Liberty University, they got to know each 
other and discussed how they wanted to 

serve the Lord in the future. After 
praying for months, they both felt called 

to reach the unreached.  They both 
decided that nothing was more 

important to them then serving the Lord. 
They soon began the process of praying 

over the 10/40 window and the 
unreached areas within.  Through this 
time, God revealed that Thoiland was 

where He wanted them to go. 

The first 12-24 months on the field will 
be dedicated solely to learning the 

heart language of the people of 
Thailand (Thai). Following this, they will 
still be improving their Thai language 

skills while focusing on church planting.  
They will spend their time engaging in 
discipleship and evangelism with the 

goal of seeing indigenous, Christ-
centered churches naturally reproduce.

The Bible Chapel has partnered with 
this couple since the summer of 2023.
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 They praise God that they had a great finish to 
their time in the Philippines and were able to 
successfully hand over ministry responsibilities.

 Praise God the conference in North Carolina was 
very encouraging.  They were able to connect 
with many members of the church and share 
about their ministry.

 They praise God for safe travels to the USA and a 
wonderful time with both of their families after 
the conference. 

 Pray that their marriage certificate will be 
processed before November 23rd.  It is currently 
being authenticated in the US and is anticipated 
to be finished in January.  If it is not ready by the 
23rd, they will have to find someone who is 
coming to Thailand before January to hand 
deliver the documents. 

 Pray that their language school details will be 
finalized soon and for continued excitement for 
learning the language.

 Pray for safe travels and a smooth adjustment to 
life in Thailand.

 Pray for their ministry plans after language school.  
Over the next year, they will be visiting different 
cities and villages to find their future ministry 
location.  They will also be searching for creative 
ways to build relationships or meet needs in their 
community which can lead to gospel 
conversations.

 Their mission organization in Thailand has had 
veteran workers lead the field for the past decade.  
As these leaders transition into retirement in the 
next year, please pray that God will raise up new 
leaders to move the area forward.

 Next Meeting Tuesday, December 19, 2023 @ 
8:30AM EST

PRAISE

PRAYER




